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The Lake Erie N 

Scale Society 
newsletter is 

published monthly 
for the sole use of 
its members by a 

crew of volunteers. 
 

Opinions published 
here are solely 

those of the editor 
and/or the 

members of the 
Lake Erie N Scale 

Society. 
 

This publication is 
intended to be a 

monthly newsletter 
describing the 

business, events 
and the common 
interest in N scale 
model railroading 

enjoyed by the 
members of the 

Lake Erie N Scale 
Society. 

 
 

 
For information 

or questions 
regarding our 

Society, you may 
contact Dennis 

Lloyd at  
440-352-7081 

- or - 
(denlloyd@gmail.

com) 

Welcome!   LENS is a group of people 

with a common interest in modeling N 
scale railroads using the “NTRAK” 
modular concept. 
 
Any time we meet and/or display our 
work and promote this hobby, we would 
love to have you join us. 
 
This means that ALL of us have chances 
to participate in the hobby by helping 
with  any or all of the following: 
 

 Setting up / tearing down 
 Running trains 
 Sharing your knowledge 
 Learning something new 
 Answering questions 
 Hosting a meeting 
 

Notice that NONE of the above requires 
a module.  We need your help… so bring 
yourself, your enthusiasm, your interest 
and your trains. 
 
Thanks in advance for helping!  
Hopefully, we will continue to see you at 
the meetings and display events. 

 
Come and join in the fun! 

 

www.lensohio.org 

Over 30 years of promoting model railroading! 

Meetings normally start at 7:30 p.m., the fourth Friday of each month. 
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This Month’s Meeting 

The September meeting will be on the FIFTH Friday , 
September 30, at 7:30 at the home of Jerry V.  Jerry’s new 
layout is progressing and we look forward to seeing it.  See 
you there. 
 

Next Month’s Meeting 

The October meeting will be on the THIRD Friday, October 
21, at 7:30 at the home of Charlie T.  Charlie always has 
lots of good food and  rumor has it that the layout is 
expanding yet again.  . 
 

The Mayfield Set-up with Crooked River 

Lenny just informed us that modules may be dropped off 
tonight but that the set-up will be Saturday morning. 
 

The Sept 24—25 Painesville Depot Set-up 

Lenny also informed us that we may set-up on Friday, 
September 23 and run from 10 AM to 4 PM on both 
Saturday and Sunday.  Our layout will be 14 feet long. 
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See you at the next station! 


